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March 29, 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I am writing to formally request the use of the lawn space adjacent to Maureen's 
boutique on Main Street on Saturday, July 20, 2024. The Family Resource Center is 
organizing our 6th annual Community Baby Shower for Berlin. This event has been 
instrumental in connecting numerous families with essential items such as diapers, 
wipes, used clothing, baby gear, books, and other resources. Last year, with your 
generous support in providing us with the space, we were able to assist over 70 
families. This year, we aim to support an equal or greater number of families. We ask 
for your consideration of this request, and if you have any inquiries, please contact 
me.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Briana Shannon 
Program Manager-Healthy Families America 
The Family Resource Center 
123 Main Street 
Gorham, NH  
(603)631-0054 
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